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ANNOUNCEMENT

CLARIFICATION OF NOTICE OF
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

This announcement is to clarify a date in the Notice of Annual
General Meeting (the “Notice”) of Anhui Expressway Company
Limited (the “Company”) dated 23 March 2007 (Friday) as
follows:-

Pursuant to Note V of the Notice, the holders of H shares of the
Company who wish to attend the Annual General Meeting and
receive dividends of the year must lodge their transfer
instruments and share certificates with Hong Kong Registrars
Limited, the H shares registrar of the Company, on or before
4:00 p.m. on 4 April 2007 (Wednesday), instead of 9 April 2007
(Monday).
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